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2020  03 

TO:  All Law Enforcement Officials 

FROM:  B. Sue Fulton, Chair and Chief Administrator 

DATE: March 19, 2020 

SUBJECT: Administrative Order 2020-03 (New Jersey Motor Vehicle Dealers) 

 

Pursuant to the State of Emergency as declared in Executive Order No. 103 (2020), issued by 
Governor Philip D. Murphy March 9, 2020, I, B. Sue Fulton, Chair and Chief Administrator of the 
New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission, have signed Administrative Order 2020-03, which 
temporarily extends the deadline for submission of motor vehicle dealer renewal applications 
until May 31, 2020.   
  
The expiration date of dealer plates (general registration “D”) has been extended to June 30, 
2020.    
  
A copy of the official Administrative Order is attached.   
  
Thank You.   
  

Attachment 

 

 

 

 


